
Isolation Home Learning at Shirley Junior School 

 

Event  Provision 

   

 
My child is    

self-isolating  

 
 
 
 

 

The teacher will email a letter with two weeks’ worth of home 
learning, by the end of the working day you contact us. 

 
We would like children to bring in the work they did at home, 

when they return to school. 

   
 

 
 
 

A bubble closes 
for two weeks 

due to a 
positive test 

result  

 A letter will be sent home directing children to pre-recorded 
lessons viewable on YouTube for the whole two weeks. 

  

 A letter will be sent home directing children to YouTube for pre-
recorded lessons for the first two days, followed by Google 

Classroom learning for the remaining time. This will include one 
‘live’ and recorded lesson per day. 

 
Lessons will be uploaded to Google Classroom at the end of the 

day, ready for the next morning. 

   
 

 
My child has   

no way to 
access Google 

Classroom 

 Please contact the school – we can loan a limited number of 
Chromebooks out to families who have no way to access the online 

learning.  
 

We understand that isolating families, or some families who are in 
lockdown, will need to use their computers/tablets/phones for all 

siblings plus parents to work from – in this situation we urge you to 
simply do the best you can and know that that is enough.  

 

 

 

 
Google Classroom can be accessed on a computer or laptop, or as an app on 
Android or Apple tablet devices (not currently on Windows tablets). It can also 
be accessed via the browser on an Xbox or PlayStation. While accessible via 
the app on a mobile phone, it would not be easy to use many of the features 
on such a small screen size. 
 

 

Child tests 

positive 

Teacher tests 

positive 


